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PRESS RELEASE 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: ASHLAND 
 
During their July 13, 2020 meeting, the Ashland School Board of Directors announced that Samuel Bogdanove 
has accepted the Superintendent position for Ashland School District.  
 
Bogdanove has been an integral member of the Ashland School District leadership team since 2001. He served 
as the Director of Student Services for 18 years, and for the 19/20 school year Bogdanove stepped in as the 
interim principal for Ashland High School.  
  
"The Board is pleased to appoint Samuel Bogdanove as the 
next superintendent for the Ashland School District. Mr. 
Bogdanove's many decades of experience in education and 
district administration impart confidence in the Board in his 
ability to lead the district during a time of unprecedented 
challenges," said School Board Chair Eva Skuratowicz.  She 
continued, "We appreciate the school district teachers, staff, 
and the community at large who have provided feedback 
regarding the future of the school district. Mr. Bogdanove is 
the right person at the right time for the Ashland School 
District."  
 
 
 
 


